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To Whom It May Concem: 

I am writing today because as a Public Utility consumer I am not going to stand for a bailout of the 
state's outdated coal plants. My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on 
our electric bills. 

Please deny the rate increase to lock consumers into buying power from Ohio's oldest, dirtiest coal 
plants. A bailout of old, polluting technology only benefits utility shareholders and delays inevitable 
investment in efficiency and renewable energy. Thank you. 

8147 Startinggate Ln. 
Cincinnati, OH 45249 
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